
Weber County Planning Staff will be holding a public open house to discuss changes to the short-term 
rental ordinance and enforcement. 
 
Where:                 Ogden Valley Library, 131 South 7400 East, Huntsville, Utah (in-person only - no zoom   
                               option for this meeting) 
 
When:                   December 12, 2022 at 6 PM- 7 PM 
 
What:                     Changes to the short-term rental ordinance and enforcement based upon the Ogden  
      Valley Planning Commission recommendation. 
 
Who:                       Interested parties and residents 
 
We look forward to seeing you all there! 
 


